
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
DISTRICT OF COLDSTREAM 

9901 Kalamalka Road 
Coldstream, BC    V1B 1L6 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DATE: March 17, 2023 
MEDIA CONTACT: Trevor Seibel, Chief Administrative Officer 
PHONE/EMAIL: (250) 545-5304 / tseibel@coldstream.ca  

 
 
Special Burn Permits Approved by Coldstream Council 
 
Coldstream Council at their meeting held March 13, 2023, gave approval for two Special Burn Permits for two 
properties in the District of Coldstream to commence during the period of March 18 to April 1, 2023. 

• 10047 Ricardo Road   
• Coldstream Ranch (Brewer Lands) off Highway 6 

 

 
 

 
 
The property owners must comply with all aspects of the District of Coldstream Fire Bylaw including having a 
water source on site for fire mitigation purposes and must not burn any prohibited materials.  
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